
 

 

An exciting week in Ruby class as we were all surprised when 
the snow started falling on Tuesday! 

In English we shared our new story Setsuko and the Song of the Sea.  We used the 
message of the story to inspire us to write and make information posters for how to save the sea. In 
Maths we have been investigating 3d shapes, exploring faces by printing and rolling. The children 
have really enjoyed the exploring the properties this week. 

Maths – exploring properties of 3d shapes 

Key dates:  

Class trip to Bristol aquarium – Friday 29th November  
Children must be wearing their full school uniform, an alternative day for Ruby class to 
dress up/wear non-uniform will be our planned pirate day. Children will need to bring their 
packed lunch and water bottle in a bag/rucksack and their coat. No book bags will be 
needed in school that day – reading books will be changed on Thursday 28th November and 
stamped for 4x reading that week. 
  

 

Have a lovely weekend,   

Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home 
(home learning) 

In English we will be rewriting a simple 
version of Setsuko and the Song of the 
Sea. 
 
In Maths we will finding related facts. 
Eg. 5 + 5 = 10 so 10 – 5 =5 

Read 5 times a week  
 
Mathletics learning (set 
each Friday) 


